RESOLUTION NO. 2579

BE IT RESOLVED, by the Council of the City of Salisbury, Maryland that the following individual is reappointed to the Salisbury Zoo Commission for the term ending as indicated.

Name Ronald G. Alessi Sr. Term Ending
December 31, 2018

THE ABOVE RESOLUTION was introduced and duly passed at a meeting of the Council of the City of Salisbury, Maryland held on January 25, 2016.

ATTEST:

Kimberly R. Nighpls

CITY CLERK

John R. Heath

PRESIDENT, City Council

APPROVED BY ME THIS

 $\frac{7^{\prime\prime}}{2}$ day of $\frac{1}{2}$, 2016

MAYOR, City of Salisbury

INTER	
OFFICE	MEMO

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

To:

Tom Stevenson, City Administrator

From:

Julia Glanz, Assistant City Administrator

Subject:

Appointment to the Salisbury Zoo Commission

Date:

Mayor Day would like to appoint the following person to the Salisbury Zoo Commission:

Name

Term Ending

Ronald G. Alessi Sr.

12/31/18

Attached you will find information from Ronald G. Alessi, Sr. and the Resolution necessary for his reappointment. Please forward this information to the City Council so it may be placed on their agenda for the next Council meeting. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Attachment

cc: Mayor Day Ralph Piland

Ronald G. Alessi Sr.

5388 Royal Mile Boulevard Salisbury, Maryland 21801 410-749-0198 ronalessi@prodigy.net

November 9th, 2015

James Ireton, Jr., Mayor City of Salisbury 125 North Division Street Salisbury, Maryland 21801

Dear Mayor Ireton:

My appointment to the Salisbury Zoo Commission expires December 31, 2015 and I would like to be reappointed for an additional term.

In view of my experience as Chairman of the Commission and years of involvement in our Zoo, I feel that I can continue to have a positive influence and be an effective leader for our Zoo.

I am constantly looking for ways to help continue the outstanding success our Zoo has achieved over the years. One of my goals is to enlist additional, enthusiastic and dedicated individuals to work on our committees and serve as future Zoo Commission members. I also look forward to carrying on our mission of education and stressing the importance of our environment and our diverse animal population. I am very proud about our many programs for the young and old in our community.

I would also want to continue to be a part of the first phase of implication of our capital campaign projects.

I appreciate your consideration of my request.

Sincerely,

Ronald G. Alessi Sr.